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Date: 09th December, 2024 
 

To,  
BSE Limited National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Corporate Services Department Corporate Communications Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400051 
BSE Scrip Code: 512455 NSE Symbol: LLOYDSME 
 
Sub: Comments of the Board Members for the fine levied for non-compliance / delayed 

compliance under Regulation 43A of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Pursuant to email received from BSE Limited (“BSE”) dated 21st October, 2024 for the imposition of a 
fine for non-compliance under Regulation 43A of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”), for non-
disclosure of Dividend Distribution Policy in the Annual Report of the Company for the Financial Year 
2023-24, the Board Members in their Meeting held today i.e., 09th December, 2024 discussed the 
fine levied by the BSE wherein the shares of the Company are listed. As required in the said email 
below are the comments of the Board Members on the same: 
 
“The Board Members acknowledged the fine imposed by BSE and emphasized the importance of 
exercising greater care in ensuring compliance. They further emphasized the need for ongoing 
vigilance in all compliance-related activities to avoid similar issues in the future 
 
The Board has further assured that steps have been taken to prevent such oversights in the future.” 
 
The Company has paid the relevant fine imposed by BSE Limited within the stipulated time frame. 
 
The same may please be taken on record and suitably disseminated to all concerned. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
For Lloyds Metals and Energy Limited 
 
 
 
Trushali Shah 
Company Secretary 
Membership No.: ACS61489 
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